
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

July 4, 2020 
7:30 A.M. 

 

FATAL STABBING 
 

 

On Saturday, July 4th at approximately 4:48 A.M. officers responded to 6120 
Breezewood Drive for a report of a stabbing. Officers located an adult male 
outside the building suffering from apparent stab wounds to the upper body. 
First aid was rendered on the scene, but the victim was pronounced 
deceased. Initial investigation indicates that this was not a random event and 
the investigation is ongoing. 
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George Mathews 

POLICE SPOKESMAN 240-508-0238   
GMATHEWS@GREENBELTMD.GOV 

 

GPD #20-13 

mailto:GMATHEWS@GREENBELTMD.GOV

